
3f. Required Nevada Volunteers Training 
Nevada Volunteers provides training to staff and members of AmeriCorps programs.  Staff and 
members are encouraged to take advantage of these opportunities to strengthen their program 
and make continuous improvements. A schedule of training events will be provided to the 
AmeriCorps Programs as far in advance as possible. For required program director trainings, 
each program must be represented by the program director or appropriate representative. 
There is a monthly, required, conference call for all program directors and at the beginning of 
each grant year, Nevada Volunteers provides a mandatory two-day Start-Up Institute to review 
program requirements and changes to regulations for the program year. 

 
 


